
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
  

Thirty-First Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 
Nov. 4, 2018 

 

 
 

 

CELEBRATIONS OF THE EUCHARIST: 
 

The Lord’s Day 
Saturday:    4:00pm 

Sunday:      9:00am; 11:00am 
Weekdays 

Wednesday - Friday: 9:00am 
 

 

 

 

 

Parish of  
St Bernadette  

 
 

Image used with permission 
© Courtney A. Walcott (Australia) 

Regular Parish Centre Hours: 
Closed on Monday  
Tuesday – Thursday 9:00am – 4:00pm 
(closed noon- 1:00pm) 
Friday 9:00am- Noon 
 
 

SACRAMENTS:      
Penance    
By appointment – please email Fr. Phil Daley 
Anointing of the sick 
During the first Wednesday Mass or by appointment. 
Weddings   
Please call the parish or email Fr. Phil Daley one year in 
advance  
Infant Baptisms  
Please call or email Suzanne Lusty three months in 
advance. 
Adult Reception & Baptism    
Please call parish office.  
 
PASTORAL TEAM DIRECTORY:  
Parish Office Phone: 204-255-1951 
 
Jasmine Lusty - Parish Office Coordinator – Ext. 2 
 Email: jasmine@st-bernadette.ca 
Suzanne Lusty – Life Long Faith Formation  
  Coordinator – Ext. 4 

Email:  suzanne@st-bernadette.ca 
Andrew McTaggart – Building & Grounds Manager  

Ext.- 6   
Email: andrew@st-bernadette.ca  

Fr. Phil Daley – Pastor - Ext. 3  
 Email:  fr.phil@st-bernadette.ca    
Brian Trueman –Seminarian Intern – Ext. 5 
 Email: brian@st-bernadette.ca 
Doug Cross – Deacon     
 Email: deacon.doug@st-bernadette.ca 

 
Email: info@st-bernadette.ca 
Website: www.st-bernadette.ca  
 

mailto:andrew@st-bernadette.ca
mailto:info@st-bernadette.ca
http://www.st-bernadette.ca/


 

Falling into God’s hands 
 

“THIS WORLD of ours is a world of fear: 
the fear of misery and poverty, the fear of 
illness and suffering, the fear of solitude, 
the fear of death. We have in this world a 
widely developed insurance system; it is 
good that it exists. But we know that at the 
moment of deep suffering, at the moment of 
the ultimate loneliness of death, no 
insurance policy will be able to protect us. 
The only valid insurance in those moments 
is the one that comes to us from the Lord, 
who also assures us: “Do not fear, I am 
always with you.” We can fall, but in the 
end we fall into God’s hands, and God’s 
hands are good hands.” 
 

P. Benedict XVI, (13) Homily, Mass on the Fourth 
Sunday of Advent at the Roman Parish of Santa Maria 

Consolatrice (December 18, 2005).  
 

PARISH FAMILY 
Please Remember Our Sick in Your Prayers 

Agnes Comeault, Nettie Gauthier,  
Rita Halhead, Katrina Munoz, Betty Murray, 

Elizabeth Pinentel, Owen Robertson,  
Anwar M Sarur, Denis Tetreault,  

Geoff Thompson 
 

We Welcome Through the Waters of 
Baptism 

Kaine Bishop Aviles Torres 
In Memoriam 

† Mary Wrublowsky 
 

Mass intentions: 
Saturday Nov 3 
4:00pm † Deceased Parents & Family 
Sunday Nov 4 
9:00am † Deceased Members of the 

Cochingyan Families 
11:00am Needs of the Parishioners 
Wednesday Nov 7 
9:00am † Deceased CWL Members 
Thursday Nov 8 
9:00am † Arthur (Bud) Laliberte 
Friday  Nov 9 
9:00am † Dennis McMurray 
Saturday Nov 10 
4:00pm † Henri Lemoine 
Sunday Nov 11 
9:00am † Jack Van Dam & † Tante Adi 
11:00am † Gino & † Caterina Grestoni 

Next week’s Readings 
1 Kings 17.10-16 

Ps. 146.6c-7,8-9a,9b-10(R.1) 
Hebrews 9.24-28 

Mark 12.38-44 
 
 

 
 
 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION 
Thursday evenings, 7pm in the upper level 
of the parish center. 

 
Paul’s letter to the Galatians speaks directly 
to the heart of Christians and addresses the 
most important question we can ask: “What 
must we do to be saved?” It speaks of the 
extraordinary gift of salvation that Jesus has 
won for us, and how we can unite ourselves 
to Christ’s redeeming sacrifice. 
In the new study, Galatians: Set Free to Live 
by Jeff Cavins, learn what it means to have 
this filial relationship with God the Father, how 
He honors us as His children, and how we 
must honor Him as our loving Father.  

Please bring your Bible! 

Weekly Offerings 
Sunday Offering  

Oct. 27 & 28: $5711.95 
 

 
Saturday, November 24 at 5 pm in the 

parish upper level. 
$15 per ticket for 12 years and up, 

$5per ticket for under 12 years 
and free for children under 3 years.  

Gluten-free and Vegetarian options 
available upon request in advance, please 

call parish office.   
Hosted by the youth of the Parish. All 

proceeds will assist our young adults in 
participating in Rise Up through CCO in 
Calgary and future youth faith formation. 

Contact the parish office for more 
information. 



 
The goal of the 2018 Good Shepherd 
Campaign is to raise $250,000 to help our 
seminarians pay for their formation, to support 
the professional development of local clergy 
and of international priests adapting to their 
new environment, and to encourage men and 
women planning to take part in the three-year 
Nathaniel formation. Please find a brochure 
and donation form by the entrance of the 
church, bring it home and consider donating. 
In so doing, you will help ensure that our 
archdiocese Can rely on the service of 
missionary disciples now and in the future. 
Please note that the video is available on the 
Archdiocese’s website and Facebook page.  
 
As is outlined in the brochure, there are three 
ways to donate to the campaign: 

1. You can place your completed donation 
card and gift in the collection basket 

2. You can mail them to the Archdiocese 
3. Finally, you can donate online through 

the diocesan website.  
 

There will be a special collection for 
the Good Shepherd Campaign this 
Weekend, November 3 & 4, 2018.  
 
Please pray for all priests and missionary 
disciples. May the Holy Spirit guide them 
and accompany them in their desire to 
keep learning, so that they remain attentive 
and open to the world and stay faithful to 
the mission you have given to them. 
 

YOUTH 
The youth are collecting canned meats to 
make sandwiches for the homeless in 
Winnipeg. For more information or to make 
donations, please contact the office.   
 

CWL EXEC MEETING  
Nov. 28, 7pm 

CWL GEN. MEETING  
Nov 12, 7pm Lower Level 

ANNUAL PARISH BAKE SALE: 
The Catholic Women’s League is 
again organizing the Annual 
Parish Bake Sale, 

the weekend December 1 & 2 with 
all proceeds going to the St. 

Bernadette Mercy fund (supporting those in the 
community in immediate need). As in previous 
years, parishioners are invited to contribute 
their baking for this wonderful event. Donations 
can be dropped off on Saturday, Dec. 1st from 
12 noon – 3:00 pm at the entrance of the 
church. Please label if your donation 
contains nuts, or is gluten or sugar-free! 
Additionally, we will have our Christmas Angel 
ornaments for sale.  

 

SLAM 
Thank you for your continued support through 
funds and through prayer. Over the past ten 
years, with your help, we have raised and loved 
over 150 children in our orphanage. We are 
now about to build a science academy 
complex. Our vision is for the school to be self 
sustaining through following the Loreto school 
model. We need $50,000.00 to fund the entire 
school build and have raised 1/3 of the funds to 
date. Currently we have 23 monthly donors 
supporting our children with some additional 
help from more parishioners. We, our 7 person 
committee, thank you and urge you to give 
whatever you can. Perhaps your gift is sharing 
our information with a friend/colleague who will 
be interested in our project. Thanks again for 
your continued prayers. Questions? Email or 
call Maureen 204-770-5045 or 
mferley@mts.net. 
 

PRAYER SHAWLS 
Available for anyone to take, either for 
themselves, or to give to someone they know. 
They are intended to provide comfort and be a 
reminder of the praying faith family that is ours at 
St Bernadette Parish. There is no cost for the 
shawls, although donations to continue to 
purchase wool are always welcome. We have 
quite a number of shawls available, so please 
come visit the "shawl tree" in the entrance to our 
church. Prayer cards for the "parish pattern" are 
in the holder on the tree, while donated shawls 
that are crocheted, or knit with a different pattern, 
already have a prayer card attached to them. 

 

tel:204-770-5045
mailto:mferley@mts.net


FAMILY ADVENT RETREAT 
Saturday, November 24, 2018 Come prepare 
the whole family to delve into the mysteries of 
the Advent season during the Family Advent 
Retreat (theme: We are Waiting) which will be 
held on Saturday, November 24, 9 AM – 4 PM, 
at the Catholic School of Evangelization in 
Saint-Malo (MB). There will be new activities for 
kids, teens, and adults designed to reconnect 
and help journey together in a fun and life-giving 
environment. This year make this Advent 
season count. Investment: $65 per family, plus 
$5 per child or grandparent. For more 
information or to register: Anita Vander Aa, 
anita@catholicway.net, 204-347-5396. This is a 
ministry of the Catholic School of 
Evangelization, www.catholicway.net. 
 
WINTER CAMPS FOR CHILDREN & YOUTH 

8 to 17 years old Winter camp registration 
makes for a great Christmas gift! Winter is long! 
Come have fun at dynamic and exciting winter 
camps in St. Malo for children & youth who 
desire to grow in their Catholic faith. The CSE 
(Catholic School of Evangelization) offers 
amazing weekend camps in English for: 8 to 12-
years old - January 25 to 27, 2019; for 12 to 15-
years old - February 8 to 10, 2019 and the 
annual bilingual winter Revive Retreat for 15 to 
17-years old - February 15 to 18, 2019. French-
language camp dates are available on the CSE 
website. Early-bird discounts end Friday 
December 7, 2018. REGISTER ONLINE 
TODAY at www.stmalocamps.net. For more 
information: camps@catholicway.net, 204-347-
5396 
 

ILLUMINATE 
Evening of Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Friday, November 16, 2018 All are invited to 
participate in a dynamic evening of adoration, 
praise & worship, reconciliation and fellowship 
on Friday, November 16 at 7:30 PM, St. Charles 
Parish, 320 St. Charles St., Winnipeg. For more 
information, www.illuminatemb.com or 
facebook.com/illuminatemb. 

 

DISCERNMENT RETREAT 
A valuable experience for young adults - 
January 11 to 13, 2019 After a highly 
successful first Discernment Retreat for all 17 
to 35-year-old young adults this year, the 
Catholic School of Evangelization will once 
again be hosting this retreat from January 11 to 
13, 2019. The retreat will begin at 7 PM on 
Friday and will end on Sunday at 12 noon. 
During the Discernment Retreat, participants 
can expect prayer times, one-on-one spiritual 
accompaniment, sharing, reflection, games, 
great food, and more. Facilitators will be 
available to share their experience with them, 
to pray with them, and to accompany them. 
This retreat will promote the discovery of the 
beauty of all vocations, to the priesthood, to the 
married life, and to the religious life. The 
investment for this retreat is $50/person and 
includes all retreat materials and food. For 
more information and to register: Kevin Prada, 
kevin@catholicway.net, 204-347-5396. 
Register soon! Spaces are limited! 
www.catholicway.net. 
 
 

KIDS CORNER!  
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